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COVID safety update for Crown land managers 
 

The NSW Government has announced new measures to minimise the risk of transmission of 
COVID-19 in the community. 

 

Effective from 23 November 2020, the use of electronic customer record keeping (such as QR 
codes) for some businesses and organisations became mandatory across NSW. This will require 
certain businesses and organisations to keep an electronic record of all staff, patrons and 
contractors visiting their premises. 

 

These new rules may impact activities on NSW Crown reserves. 

 

Visit the COVID Safe businesses and organisations webpage on the Service NSW website to 
determine what rules apply to activities undertaken on the Crown reserve that you manage. 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/covid-safe/customer-record-keeping?_hsmi=100735687&_hsenc=p2ANqtz--l59inVGCJb-JV_ENU8s_yFgWIe2NBek_DonSjUZ5bav6M8ABEBDWoFEUo8sNkmJ7hXB5TQV2tu5F3sFsaFrg5-kfUMJlG4gcrGznkc7wu1o2c5Ng
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/covid-safe?_hsmi=100735687&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8PLvvJot3ELlUm1g3LTAov7LDtglvHN-0NhRiRrovU3eDU4Uo92GtTgCc98CHEtc2tNkJXS2opSxuFkBmHjKK2cazBn5k-6rJKlsXqrGSJMd_vI08

